
From: Mike Crivelli 
Sent: 22/03/2022 6:09:30 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Cc: crivelli@bigpond.net.au 
Subject: Planning Section 455 Modifications Mod 2021/0983 

My wife Susann and I are writing this letter as the joint owners of 167 Whale Beach Road, 
Whale Beach. 

It has come to our attention that there has been a massive change to the approved DA for 231 
Whale 

Beach Road which will increase the number of customers allowed at the three venues to 276 
and the closing times from 3pm to lOpm. 

Advice from Council re this vital piece of information went to only six adjoining neighbours!! 

It's often hard to park already.lf this happens parking will be a nightmare. 

Whale Beach Road itself is very congested and parking is limited. 

The road (Surf Road) down to the beach from Whale Beach Road is a tight dogleg,is narrow 
and congestion makes it dangerous. Lives could be lost. 

We therefore object most strongly to this happening. 

Without an explanation, the rest of Whale Beach residents (all of them except the six 
mentioned above) are astounded and wondering why we have not been advised. 

Susann and Michael Crivelli 

Allowing 
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